
August 'l 5, 2025
East Fork Fire Protection District
Minden NV 89423

Dear Board members,

Over the past three months severaI Sheridan Acres residents have contacted you regarding

witdf ire hazard in our neighborhood. We are tryingtotake advantage of the resources that

may be avaitabte to Sheridan, as outtined in the WUI code and the Sheridan CWPP.

1) ln earty J u ne Sheridan Firewise teaders (Janet Metander and Peggy Ristorcelti) senta
[etter expressing our concerns and asking for hetp. lt was inctuded in the June Board

Meeting packet.

2) Eric Reuter (395 Fricke Ct) submitted a Witdtand Urban lnterface Comptaint Form

on iune 11,2025, outtining his observations about his neighbor's property (Stantey

Veate at 950 Sheridan Way).

3) I made a pubtic comment at the Juty Board Meeting, again exp[aining my concerns

about Sheridan Acres and asking for assistance or suggestions.

None of us has received a repty. No action has been taken at the Veale residence.

Maybe our concerns are not valid. Maybe you cannot hetp us. Maybe you are making

ptans, but things are going stowty. Maybe we are not doing this correctty.

ls there a betterwayfor us to use the resources that appearto be avaitabte?

Whatever the reason, an update woutd be appreciated.

Thank you,

Peggy Ristorcetti
Sheridan Firewise Community Outreach

Contacts:

Janet Metander Firewise Ambassador (NVShcridanFrre@gma-rl.eoo)

Peggy Ristorcelti Firewise Community Outreach (ri$ors@ohar1cl. nct)

Eric Reuter (408-781 -8557)


